
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
30th January 2023         
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 9th February 2023 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 7 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 9th February 2023 from  
4:30 pm to 7:00 pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity to collect your child’s report and discuss their progress with 
your child’s subject teachers. It is very important that you and your child attend. 

 
We look forward to meeting you on Thursday 9th February. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
NEIL WARNER 
Headteacher 

 


